
Refreshments on Arrival 

Presentation of Awards  
 

We’d love to be joined by Headteachers, PE Coordinators,  

Governors & Students, but request a maximum of 5 people per school 

to attend 

Please RSVP by Wednesday 1st November with the number of 

people attending 

ej.nossp@bgn.oxon.sch.uk  

 

We warmly invite you to join us for our 

taking place on 

at 


